
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Asberry, Derrekdasberry@postandcourier.com
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/28/2016 2:39:33 PM
Subject: Re: SRS Nuclear Waste Facility

Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, “Governor Haley has been clear: South Carolina 
will not become a permanent dumping ground for nuclear waste regardless of where it would be 
housed or who would house it .”

On Sep 28, 2016, at 11:40 AM, Asberry, Derrek <dasberry@postandcourier.com> wrote:


Hi, Chaney. Hope all has been well.
Working on a story about the nuclear waste facility proposal to the NRC (think the state reached out to you guys 
last week about it).
According to the letter and comments I received from the group (http://www.nrc.
gov/docs/ML1624/ML16245A025.pdf) they say this isn’t about storing nuclear waste in SC. Rather it’s about 
collecting commercial spent fuel produced by companies like SCE&G and converting it into nuclear energy.
 
Looking for comment from the governor or you on this. Looking at a 3 p.m. deadline. Thanks!
 
Derrek Asberry
Health Reporter
The Post and Courier
134 Columbus St.
Charleston, SC 29403
843-937-5517
www.postandcourier.com
@DerrekAsberry on Twitter
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